
18th November 2016

Dear Parents/Carers,

This year the PSA are raising money for some very exciting new playground equipment for the children.  It’s not
cheap, but you can help raise money for us WITHOUT spending any extra pennies on your Christmas shopping!

Whenever you buy anything online – from your weekly shop to your annual holiday – you could be collecting free
donations for Dobcroft Schools PSA!

There are over 3,000 shops and sites on board ready to make a donation, including Amazon, John Lewis, Avia,
thetrainline and Sainsburys – it REALLY doesn’t cost you a penny extra!

It’s as easy as 1,2,3 …

1. Head to https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/dobcroftschoolspsa/ and join for free.

2. Every time you shop online, go to easyfundraising first to find the site you want and start shopping.

3. After you’ve checked out, that retailer will make a donation to the PSA!

4. There are no catches or hidden charges and we will be really grateful for your donations.

Thank you for your support
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